
BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE 

January 8, 2018 – 6:30 p.m. 

DAO 

Present: Dr. Pushchak, Mr. Duda, Dr. Hallock, Mr. Paris, Mrs. Pikiewicz, Mr. Pushchak, Mrs. 
Sandberg, Mr. Snippert, and Mrs. Thayer-Zacks.  

Also present were Mrs. Bendig, Mr. Berlin, Dr. Hutchinson, and Mr. Schultz. 

Architect, Chris Coughlin shared options for a new storage building near the football field (30’ x 
40’): 

• $80,000 - $10,0000 to replace with similar building of larger size (pole building) 
• $180,000 - $200,000 for masonry structure with shingle roof (metal is an option for 

additional cost) 

The board then discussed these options along with those previously provided by Smart Edge. The board 
decided to direct Chris Coughlin’s architectural firm to develop plans and bid specifications for a pole 
barn structure with a metal roof. 

 

 


